
NOTICE Of 
THE PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

AND SUBSEQUENT PUBLIC HEARING 
 

STAUNTON REDEVELOPMENT & HOUSING AUTHORITY  
FY25 MOVING TO WORK SUPPLEMENT  

TO THE ANNUAL PLAN  
 
The Staunton Redevelopment & Housing Authority (SRHA) is seeking public input on its FY25 
Moving to Work (MTW) Supplement to the Annual Plan. The MTW Program is designed to (1) 
reduce costs and achieve greater cost effectiveness in federal expenditures, (2) increase self-
sufficiency among families served, and (3) increase housing choices for low-income families. 
The Supplement outlines the MTW strategies and proposed activities for the period of January 
1, 2025, to December 31, 2025. 
 
The public comment period will begin Monday, December 2, 2024, and end Thursday, January 
16, 2025. SRHA will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, January 16, 2025, at Noon at 100 
Elizabeth Miller Gardens, Staunton, VA 24401 (Maintenance Office Building). The SRHA will 
receive verbal and/or written comments on the Supplement.   
 
The Supplement will be available for review beginning Monday, December 2, 2024, online at 
www.stauntonrha.org and at 900 Elizabeth Miller Gardens, Staunton, VA 24401 from 9 a.m. to 
5 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
 
Persons requiring transportation and/or special accommodations to participate in the public 
hearing should call the SRHA at (540) 886-3413 before 5 p.m. Thursday, January 9, 2025. If you 
are hearing or speech impaired, you may reach this extension by using the Virginia Relay 
Service at 1 (800) 828-1120 (TDY) or 711.  Language translation will be provided upon request. 
  
Public participation in the process is encouraged. Attendance at the public hearing is not 
mandatory. All oral and/or written comments submitted by the close of the comment period 
will be considered.  No comments will be considered after the close of the comment period. 
 
 
                                               

http://www.stauntonrha.org/

